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July 19, 2019
City of Kake Organized Village of Kake Kake Tribal Corporation
PO Box 500 PO Box 316 PO Box 263
Kake, AK 99830 Kake, AK 99830 Kake, AK 99830

Dear Neighbors,

I am writing on behalf of the Petersburg Borough Assembly. We hope this letter finds
you enjoying summer and its many activities.

As you are most likely aware, the current State of Alaska Department of
Transportation budget contains funds proposed to be used to build a road between
Kake and Petersburg on Kupreanof Island (to the Wrangell Narrows across from
Petersburg). We are interested to know your feelings regarding the proposed road
and would appreciate correspondence from you about this issue. You may contact

us by email at Assembly@petersburgak.gov, or by the US Postal Service at PO Box
329, Petersburg, AK 99833.

Respectfully,

Mark Jensen
Mayor
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